March 20, 2023

Congressman Sam Graves
6 District of Missouri
1135 Longworth HOB
Washington, DC 20515

Re: City of Macon, Missouri Application for Interior and Environment Appropriations
Community

Dear Congressman Graves:

Please accept this letter of support for the City of Macon, Missouri’s above referenced federal
grant application.

The City of Macon’s application for removal of stormwater from the wastewater collection
systems is essential for future economic development. One of the targeted industries for the City
of Macon is Agri-business including human and animal food manufacturing and meat processing
however, we have had to pass on economic development opportunities that require significant
sewer needs. By removing the stormwater from the sewer system, the City may have increased
capacity for growth.

Macon County Economic Development supports the City of Macon’s request and encourages
your favorable consideration.

Macon County Ecizgrrlromircr:bie\rlerlop'rﬁent o 303 N. Missou%iis'iti.i, Srte. A,Vil\i/rlacori MO
660-385-5627
maconcounty.org
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March 21, 2023

Congressman Sam Graves
6" District of Missouri
1135 Longworth HOB
Washington, DC 20515

Re: City of Macon, Missouri Application for Interior and Environment
Appropriations Community

Dear Congressman Graves:

Please accept this letter of support for the City of Macon, Missouri’s above
referenced federal grant application. ConAgra is the largest contributor to Macon’s
sanitary sewer treatment at around 400,000 gallons a day. ConAgra is the largest
employer in the city of Macon, at around 350 employees and plays a large role in the
success of Macon. ConAgra has worked to improve our pretreatment process and
have worked closely with the City of Macon to reduce strength of wastewater to be
treated. Again, please accept our letter of support for the City of Macon for the
referenced federal grant.

Brian Gray

Plant Manager
ConAgra Brands Macon



